
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Choir 
Well done to Ysgol Y Waun school choir who sang beautifully on Saturday at the ‘Chirk Lights Switch 
On’. Also a big thank you to parents, family and friends who turned out to listen to them sing. The 
children and teachers have given and continue to give total commitment in giving up their lunch-times 
to practise. They certainly put us all in the festive mood! 
 

Movie Night 
‘Movie Night’ for children was taken up by lots of parents so that they had the opportunity to have 
some extra quality time shopping. The children then relaxed, watched a movie, enjoyed popcorn and 
a drink. A great success! 
 
Communication 
Our transition to an E-Newsletter format has worked well this term. Newsletters are placed on our 
school website – www.ysgolywaun.co.uk under the news tab! There is also a twitter feed attached to 
our website which is updated by class teachers on a regular basis. 
We aim to have our newsletters uploaded to the school website by 3:15pm on a Friday afternoon. 
 
Class letters/ notes will still be sent home with pupils so please check their school bags regularly. 
 
Both school offices ensure that a small number of paper copies of our newsletter are available should 
you wish to come in and collect one! 
 
 

This week our thoughts and prayers reach out to Councillor Ian Roberts’ close family and 
friends. Ian served the community of Chirk, not only as a local councillor and Mayor of 
Wrexham, but also as a long standing Chair of Governors. He will be greatly missed. 
 

 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Nursery Christmas Performance (Chapel Lane) – Monday 10th December at 9:30 am 

Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel lane) – Tuesday 11th December at 1:30 pm 

Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel lane) – Wednesday 12th December at 1:30 pm 

KS2 Performance (Lloyds Lane) – Wednesday 12th December at 7pm 

KS2 Performance (Lloyds Lane) – Thursday 13th December at 1:30 pm 

Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel Lane) – Thursday 13th December at 6:00 pm 

 

Christmas Panto is on 14th December for KS1 and KS2 there are a few places still available costing £10 each 

child. Pupils are to wear school uniform and if they wish bring a small packet of sweets/snack with them so no 

extra money is required 

Nursery will be having a Cinema day  

  

School Christmas Fair – Thursday 20th December – 3:15 – 5:00 pm which will be held on Lloyds Lane, letters 

have been sent out so please check your child’s bag 

 

 

YSGOL Y WAUN – NEWSLETTER 
FRIDAY 7th December 2018 www.ysgolywaun.co.uk 

CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 

This week’s ‘Welsh Phrase’  

Mae hi’n wyntog / It is windy 

 

 

http://www.ysgolywaun.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 


